Dear female students,

During this complicated time, we thought it would be nice to have
lunch together while enjoying comfort food and good company.
We would love to hear about your personal experience from
previous meetings and suggestions for a better future.

In other words, we miss your beautiful faces and are interested in
hearing about your well-being these days.

The meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 21st, at 12:30
In our usual place: Dov Elad Reading Room, Room 412A
Kimmelman Building.

The meeting will be exclusive to female students this time.
Please come with a healthy appetite!

See you soon!

Jenny-Lee Mathias and Yasmin Ben Ishay
Organizers of the Weizmann Women in Chemistry (WWIC)



